
A new coach policy will apply from 1 January 2024.
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Coach policy
Amsterdam will introduce new rules for coaches as from 1 January 2024. The 
City council wants to enjoy the benefits coaches bring, while tackling the 
nuisance they can cause. 
One way we plan to do this is by banning heavy coaches (those weighing more 
than 7.5 tonnes) within the S100 ring - with a few exceptions.

 
			 

 
			 

      What will change?

      Your comments

■	�As from 2024, coaches weighing more than 7.5 tonnes 
will be banned from roads within the S100 ring road, 
with the exception of the corridor Weesperstraat - 
Valkenburgerstraat - Kattenburgerstraat.

■ �Exemption permits will only be issued for coaches 
carrying primary school pupils, people with disabilities, 
elderly and artists, and provided that they are travelling 
to or from educational, cultural or arts institutions.

■	�Coaches will be directed to parking areas and drop-off 
and pick-up facilities close to the borders of the city, 
preferably in the proximity of public transport.

      From when?2024

The City of Amsterdam would like to hear about your 
views regarding the new policy and its exceptions. 
You can provide us with your opinion on our website 
amsterdam.nl/touringcar, between 2 February 
and 1 March 2023.


